
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

ON TODAY’S DESK, SOME MORE COMMENTS FROM LISTENERS RECEIVED DURING 

BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. 

DAN & LINDA SENT ME A PERSONAL NOTE IN RESPONSE TO ANOTHER LISTENER’S 

LETTER THAT I SHARED. 

Personal note to Mike Cornell, I have already sent a letter in, but wanted to tell you that we 

do not think The Manager's Desk is on too often. We love listening to it and the letters read 

on the air are an encouragement to many and honor God with their testimony of how the 

station is important to them. Please don't change anything about your program. We love 

WRVM and keep up the good work.   

I WAS ENCOURAGED BY MANY LISTENERS WHO EXPRESSED THEIR APPRECIATION FOR 

THIS PROGRAM. I MIGHT ADD THAT OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS FEELS THAT HIS 

PROGRAM IS VERY IMPORTANT IN COMMUNICATING THE MISSION AND NEEDS OF WRVM. 

I AM CONTINUALLY AMAZED AT HOW MANY PEOPLE MENTION THEY LISTEN 

SPECIFICALLY FOR THIS PROGRAM. OTHERS HAVE DISCOVERED THEY CAN READ THE 

TRANSCRIPTS FOR THE PROGRAMS ON OUR WEBSITE, TYPOS AND ALL. THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR ENCOURAGEMENT. 

[CINDY & DAVID – FREEMONT] Happy Birthday month!  Will keep this short and sweet, thank you for 

all you do with the WRVM ministry.  In addition to great music your teaching and sharing of the good 

news is working miracles in so many ways.  To the awesome staff, stay diligent and be encouraged, as we 

and so many others pray for your wellbeing and the continued ministry of this wonderful radio 

station.  God is great, may He continue to bless and keep you always in his loving care. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


